

5614 N. Union Blyd. Colorado Springs, CO 80918 719.471.3200 www.lowyisionsoco.com

Using your Hand-Held Magnifier

- Adjust the distance between the magnifier and the print to obtain a clear focus. The stronger the magnifier, the closer the print will have to be to the magnifier.
- Move the magnifier and the print closer to the eye to obtain a clearer focus and an increased area of viewing. The stronger the magnifier, the closer your eye will have to be to the magnifier.
- Lighting should illuminate the task and not the magnifying lens. Lighting should be placed behind or perpendicular to the task, to avoid glare and reflections.
- Reading may be tiring at first. Start with large print and read only a few minutes at a time. Gradually decrease print size and increase reading time.
- Reading stands may allow improved postural comfort while reading.
- Clean your magnifier with a mild soap (non-alcohol) and water and dry with a soft clean cloth (no Kleenex).
- If your hand-held magnifier is illuminated, good illumination should last (40 hrs.)
 (70 hrs.) with (2 AA) (3AAA) alkaline batteries. The LED bulbs are "lifetime" and do not have to be replaced.

If you have any questions, call our office at 719-471-3200

Remember: Patience & Practice